
Ankara hosted the second Abai Kunanbaiuly and 

Congress of young scientists and researchers 
 

  

 The second Symposium of al-Farabi at the Institute of economic development and social 
research on "Kazakh history, culture and literature named after Abay Kunanbayev" and the Congress of 

young scientists and researchers took place in Ankara on November 9-14, 2018.  

 The second Symposium, held in Ankara from 9 to 14 November, was organized by the Institute 

for economic development and social research. The theme of the event is devoted to the international 
development of history, culture and literature of Kazakhstan.  

 The Symposium was attended by their means the master of the Department "Art education" 

Market Stanovich. The young master, teacher Bazar Yrystanuly made a scientific report on "cultural 
heritage of the Turkic statehood as a basis of development of art of the Kazakh people".  

 The main vector of work of the national pedagogical University named after Abai, in particular, 

the Institute of arts, culture and sports is the personnel policy, which ensures the formation of the 

educational process of young highly qualified specialists, corresponding to the global quality of 
education. Undergraduates, doctoral students and faculty are actively involved in various international 

symposia, scientific conferences and projects that contribute to the recognition of our University at the 

international level. 
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